
INTERNATIONAL 
SCHOOL 

Date: 29/08/23 

Dear Parents, 

Namaskar 

Regard_ 

The school will remain closed on Thursday 31 August 2023 on the occasion of 

Raksha Bandhan. 

\nterna, 

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 
SESSION� 2023- 24 

Principal 

Circular No: JPIS/23/124 

Ms. Ruby Chandel 
(principal@jpinternational.co.in) 
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